
From: Daphne Louis < >  
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 7:52 PM 
To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Bylaw 122 

 

I am writing to express my support for Bylaw 122 and my 

opposition to any attempt to rescind it. Bylaw 122 is an essential 

step toward maintaining the rural nature of the island and 

supports the objectives of the OCP.  I am vehemently opposed to 

any attempt to rescind it. 

 

Sincerely, 

Daphne Louis 

 

South Pender 
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